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Hello family. Mark your calendars. Treasure Box gets another gem. A special 
gift is on its way to Mother Moon. And the latest news from Korea. 

   

 

   

Ready for Round 2? 
   

    

 

   



 

 

Standing Up For God 

New Treasure Box Bonus Episode Added 

Check out the full interview with Dr. Thomas Ward as he shares his experience 

working with True Father to combat communism. Just sign in to your account at 

chosenworkshops.com and follow the video below. 

   

    

 

   

A Special Thank You to True Mother 
   

Unificationists in California put together a special gift for Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, 

affectionately known as True Mother and the Mother of Peace, after being deeply 

moved by her heartfelt speech during the Rally of Hope. Sunday school teachers at 

the Los Angeles Family Church designed a beautifully handmade thank you card 

accompanied by an elegant butterfly brooch. 

   



 

 

Dr. Moon shared an inspirational 

message of hope and peace with an 

estimated 100 million people 

worldwide during the online rally 

broadcasted on August 8. The teachers 

were among many people stirred by 

her words and grateful for her global 

peacemaking endeavors. 

“We were very inspired by Mother 

Moon’s speech, especially when she 

mentioned the monarch butterfly,” said 

Rev. Mark Tengan, pastor of the Los 

Angeles Family Church. 

 

 

 

  

“She stated, ‘Nature moves according to the principles that God created and we can 

see it in action.’ Using the monarch butterfly as an example of this really touched 

the heart of so many of our youth.” 

Read more 

   

 

   

From Korea 
   

 

 

HJ Global News 

iPeace TV's weekly segment featuring 

messages by True Parents and news 

from Unificationist communities 

around the world. 

Watch here 

 

  

 

   

 
   


